
TOWN OF WEATHERSFIELD 
LAND USE ADMINISTRATOR’S OFFICE 

(802)674-2626                                       P.O. BOX 550 ASCUTNEY, VT  05030                         landuse@weathersfield.org 
 

 
 
 
 
Due to technical difficulties regarding zoom software, the intended minutes were unable 
to be generated.  We are working to get the minutes updated and posted as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thank you for your patience and we apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Ryan Gumbart, Land Use Administrator, at  
802-230-5255 or landuse@weathersfield.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ryan Gumbart 
Land Use 
Weathersfield, VT 
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